
Afternoon Helen, 
 
Please find attached the existing and proposed block plans as requested. We have also noticed that 
the location plan had an inaccuracy to the site boundary so have attached an updated plan. 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Jon Like BSc (Hons) Arch. Tech. 
 
Architectural Technologist 
Morgan And Horowskyj Architects LLP 
The School Room, 
Castle Street 
Abergavenny 
Monmouthshire 
NP7 5EE 
 


